
 

Dear Parents, 

On Friday 18
th

 May, pupils are invited to a day of 

celebrations to commemorate the Royal Wedding. During 

the day, we will be learning about the Royal family and 

having a re-enactment of a wedding ceremony during 

assembly! 

Shirley, our fabulous cook, is making a ‘Royal themed’ 

afternoon tea for those children taking a school lunch.  To 

mark the occasion, we will be making a gigantic, human 

Union Jack on the playground during the afternoon and will 

be sending a drone up to take a whole school photograph! 

No uniform is required but please could pupils in Reception, 

Years 1 and 2 wear red tops/jumpers, Year 3 and 4 blue 

tops/jumpers and Year 5 and 6 white tops/jumpers . 

Best Wishes, 

Mr Lawrenson, Headteacher 


